
 
 
 
 
 

Motion 2 to Clackmannanshire Council 
Meeting of Thursday 9th February 2017 

 
 
That Council notes recent correspondence from the Clydesdale Bank announcing its 
intention to close branches in Alloa and Tillicoultry; expresses concern that this will 
leave Clackmannanshire without a branch of the Bank; understands that customers 
affected will have to travel into Stirling for their nearest branch; recognises the 
considerable impact that this will have on local businesses, older people, those with 
mobility issues and those who are unable to use the internet to access online 
banking facilities; instructs the Chief Executive to urgently open a dialogue with the 
Clydesdale Bank to determine whether a solution can be found to retain access to 
vital banking services for local people. 
 
 
 

 
 
Councillor Ellen Forson 
Ward 4, Clackmannanshire South 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th January 2017
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Councillor Ellen Forson 
Ward 4 Clackmannanshire South (Multi Member Ward) 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB 
Telephone: 01259 452281  Mobile: 07854 374 386   
Email: eforson@clacks.gov.uk 
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